From: Bob Sanner

To: Mark Thiel
Subject: Tour of Lawrence
Date: Monday, May 11, 2015 9:57:56 AM

Good morning, Mark,

As the Tour of Lawrence and Free State Festival organizers collaborate for a tremendous
weekend of activities June 26-28, | am asking that you consider amending the Tour of
Lawrence ROW for Friday, June 26, 2015. With today’s announcement of Split Lip
Rayfield performing on June 26 after the Tour of Lawrence Street Sprints, we are
anticipating a large crowd for the live music. In order to plan for the crowd, I am
requesting the we have the ability to move the Kids’ Zone and food vendors into parking
Lot #14. In order to make this change possible, we would need to have all cars removed
from Lot #14 by 3 pm. We had planned to close the lot at 5:30 and not allow any entry or
exit until 8 pm. Please let me know if you need additional information. Thanks for your

help.

Bob Sanner
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